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What will be the relationship between the new software and ORPIN?

The bid will be open to all vendors. If the ORPIN vendor is the successful proposer we will expand the current functionality of ORPIN accordingly. If another vendor is the successful proposer there will need to be an interface between the new software and ORPIN. We do not intend to have duplicate data entry.

In regard to the requirements how will each agency meet their specific needs? Will the system be flexible enough?

From what we’ve seen so far there are several vendor solutions flexible enough to allow a single product to be configured for individual agency needs.

How will the contract be financed? Will each agency be required to find the money or will it be a spearhead approach?

This is something the Executive Sponsors will work on.

Do we really need to identify all interfaces or will that keep some vendors out?

We will adjust the scoring to ensure what is required (ORPIN, SFMS, etc.) scores higher than other interfaces that are identified. It is very important that we identify all the needs so we can make the best decision.

Will the Project Management Advisory Team be attending the Steering Committee meetings?

David Whitbeck (Project Manager) and Joanne Barnhart (Business Analyst) will be available for all meetings. Other members of the Advisory Team may be available as requested.

This is a really tight timeline, both for defining the requirements and posting the solicitation, how are we going to do it?

Toby Giddings from DAS is our (Contract Manager) and has some ideas for getting everything done. As long as everyone is committed and prepared to work we can do it.

Were any past projects looked at to see if there was information gathered that could be used for this project?

Because of the different focus for this project it was determined we should start fresh.

How will implementation be funded?

Each agency will secure its own funding and implementation timeline. The final product from this project (the contract) which is being funded as outlined in the IAA that was signed by the Executive Sponsors on 10/27/2015. Each agency will execute their own work order contract against this contract for their implementation and will be responsible for funding that work order.



How much is Forestry expecting to spend (so we have an idea of the anticipated cost)?

Forestry has requested $1.7 million based upon the information received through the RFI process.

When will the requirements meetings begin?

The first requirements meeting has been tentatively set for Thursday, November 12, 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. This date may need to change based on when the facilitator is available.  This will be the requirements kickoff meeting and will include Procurement, Finance, and IT.

When will the Steering Committee meetings begin?

TBD.



It is important to note that collaboration will not end when the contract is signed, we are all in this together and we are all committed to helping each other through implementation and beyond.


